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LUDGERSHALL TOWN 
COUNCIL  

Email Support (but would like the 40-mph zone changed to 
an extended 30-mph zone)  
 

Ludgershall Town Council has looked at the proposal 

and would like to comment on two items: 

 

1. There is concern re: the 40-mph limit going around the 

new roundabout and would ask that the 30-mph be 

extended up to the national speed limit. 

2. As you know, there is a weight limit of 7.5 tonne on 

Butt Street and the High Street Ludgershall.  What we 

would like to suggest is that a new 7.5 tonne lorry logo 

sign is put up on the side of the roundabout coming from 

Collingbourne/Everleigh towards Ludgershall so that 

lorries can use the roundabout to turn around. 

 

 

COUNCILLOR 
CHRISTOPHER 
WILLIAMS 

Email Support 

 

Many thanks for the email regarding the 40-mph zone 

and the accompanying signs to enforce the speed limit. 

 

There is an HGV 7.5 ton weight restriction in 

Ludgershall and I note that a warning sign has been 

placed on the exit of the roundabout to inform drivers of 

this. Unfortunately, though, many ignore the restriction 

and still drive through. Could further warning signs be 

placed on the new 40-mph speed limit signs co-located 

with the Ludgershall Boundary sign. Hopefully, HGVs 

may take note and drive around the roundabout and take 

the correct route. 

 

 


